Office of the Engineer-in-Chief
. Public Works Department
P.W.D., Govt. of NCT of Delhi. _
12" Floor, M S O Building, | P Estate, New Delhi 110 002
Phone 011 2349 0260/ 011 23319021

Sub: 'Inspection dia(v of Shri Dinesh Kumar, Engineer-in-Chief, PWD for the week
from 04" to 08" of August 2014,

Ref: No.PS/PWD/119-128 dated 4.3.2014 from PWD Sectt.

04/8/2014 : [nspection of Bhairon Road and Ring Road from Rajghat to Ashram.

Inspection of Bhairon Road & Ring Road from Rajghat to Ashram was
conducted where E.E, M-413, Director (Hort), M-414 and E.E (P), M-41 were present.
There is drain work going on near Gate No.2 of Pragati Maidan. E.E, M-413 was
asked to take full alignment of the drain and ensure that the subway on Bhairon Road
is not damaged due to MCD work. Minor potholes and repair work on Bhairon Road
was directed to be attended immediately. The damaged horticulture work by road
cutting permission of various agencies, required to be re-done immediately. On Ring
Road near Millennium Park; the entire green belt has been damaged by DJB for laying
water supply line. D.D (H) was directed to take up the work on war footing basis so
that the horticulture and removal of malba are completed within a month so that
greenery is fully developed after rainy season.

05/8/2014 : Inspection of Janakpuri Hospital.

Inspection of Janakpuri Hospital was conducted where Pr. C.E,-M-1, S.E, M-13,
S.E (E), M-15, S.E, B-23 and Architect were present along with their staff. Detailed
inspection was conducted for which inspection note is to be issued separately by S.E, -
M-13. For developing new residential and medical block, Shri Satish Sabbarwal,
Architect was directed to finalize the drawings within a week and send to Director of the
hospital so that the work can be taken up at the earliest. S.E, B-23 was directed to
follow the same.

06/8/2014 : Meeting with Hon’ble L.G.

There was a meeting with Hon’ble L.G regarding Delhi budget and road map at
10.30 a.m; hence no inspection could be done..

07/8/2014 : Meeting at E-in-C office.

A meeting was conducted in E-in-C's office to review the works of Social
Welfare/Women & Child Department and Education department; hence no inspection
could be done.



08/08/2014; Meeting with Hon'ble |G

There was a meeting with Hon'ble L.G at 10.30 a.m but the same was changed
to 2.45 p.m; hence no inspection could be done.

Submitted for information of Secretary, PWD/Chief Secretary.
(Dineshléﬁnar)

A_ Engineer-in-Chief, PWD
The Secretary, PWD - .

S.0 to Chief Secretary
No. E-in-C/PWD/M/IR/ =522 (o dated : | S ooy

Copy to :
All Chief Engineers of PWD.

Engineer-in-Chief

M



